
SECOND SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME 

JANUARY 19, 2025 
You hc1ve kept 

the gooq wine 

until now 
Mass Intentions This Week 

Mon 20 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 

Tue 21 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 
5:00 p.m. +John Schiferl (SL) 

Wed 22 7:00 a.m. Fr .. Janusz Birthday Blessing 
Good Health & Safe Travels (SL) 

8:45 a.m. +Jack & Jim Moran by Family 

Thu 23 7:00 a.m. Health of Alex Martin (SL) 

Fri 24 7:00 a.m. +Joyce Wiskerchen (SL) 
8:45 a.m. UD of Baltus & Joosten Fam. 

By Family 

Sat 25 4:00 p.m. +Val Blasky by J Raikowski 
6:00 p.m. UD Anthony Johnson Fam. (SL) 

Sun 26 8:30 a.m. +Dawn Dorshorst Gass 
By Mom & Family 

10:30 a.m. SP/SL Parishioners (SL) 

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS - January 25-26 

Lectors: 

Servers: 

Ushers: 

' Eucharistic 
Ministers: 

4:00 p.rn. Joe Haupt 
8:30 a.rn. Veronica Elrnhorst 

4:00 p.rn. Lucy & Elliot O'Shasky 
8:30 a.rn. Cole & Addie Adamski 

4:00 p.rn. John Van Asten-Mark Bade 
8;30 a.m. Howie & Sue Nigon 

4:00 p.rn. Carol Haupt 
8:30 a.rn. Steve Koback 

JANUARY IS DEDICTED TO THE 

HOLY NAME OF JESUS 

I..U DIOCESAN 
:::2 -ANNUAL 
� APPEAL 
c:::i 2024·2025 

2024-25 DIOCESAN ANNUAL 
APPEAL UPDATE: 
To date we have pledges of 
$20,510 from 75 envelope 

I..U =
c::c 

r0 
holders (79% of total). Money 

w) collected is used to support

I..U 
vocations, priests, and retired 
priests. Extra pledge cards are 
available in back of church. 

Any money over and above our target amount 
will returned to the parish. Please be 
generous and return your pledge as soon as you 

. can. Working together we can reach our 
goal. God Bless your efforts. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN 
JOINING THE CATHOLIC 
CHURCH or have any questions 

_ regarding the Catholic Faith, Fr. 
Janusz will be beginning an OCIA class (Order of 
Christian Initiation of Adults) at St. Lawrence. 

Please contact the parish office or just come! 
421-5777.

• 'Z'�ancak S � ( >
Breakf�st =--=--

THE ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST, 

sponsored by St. Mary Impact Team 998 is 

set for Sunday, March 2 in Wagner Hall. We 

will need workers and donations of baked 

goods, so please consider helping. Posters 

are in back of church ... please help us 

advertise. 

NEEDED: 
Your used Christmas decorations for our 

Christmas stand at the picnic. 
If you have items that you no longer want, 

please drop them off in Wagner Hall. 

ONLINE GIVING is available for St. Philip 
parishioners through the Diocese of 
Lacrosse website. Anyone wishing to 
make their contributions electronically can 
visit the following secure website and set 
up their personal online giving: 
https://diolc.org/st-philip-the-apostle­
parish-rudolph/ 



We welcome into our faith 

community through the Sacrament 

of Baptism, Roselyn Mary Kirk, 

daughter of Paul & Stephanie (Ertl). 
God Bless! 

ARE YOU IN LOVE WITH 
, THE FAITH? Do you want the 
best for young children? Do 
you have a desire to serve the 

church? We need you! The Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd Program is in need of catechists. Help 
paying tuition for the CGS training is available. For 
more information, call Peg Klinkhammer at 734-787-
4630 or Rosemary Hokamp at 715-423-1251. 
Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to 
this beautiful work. 

-IA
} BINGO AT ASSUMPTION continues January tQ 19, February 2 & 16. See you there.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION is Thursday, 
January 30 at OLQH from 4-6. WISCONSIN 
PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM: Did you know that 
your child could attend ACS tuition free? It is open to 
new students and current students entering 4K, 5K, 1st 

or 9th grade. Application period is February 3-17. Visit 
www.dpi.wi.gov/choice 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK AND ENROLLMENT: 
Begins January 26. The theme is "Catholic Schools: 
United in Faith and Community." This week leads us 
into enrollment time! For more info about ACS, call the 
Enrollment Office at 422-0901. 

TOTS: Theology of the Storyteller- STAR WARS: 
The Original Trilogy. Watch a film, deepen your faith, 
at Our Lady Queen of Heaven - Sunday - January 26 
and February 9, 12:00-4:00 p.m. Contact Father Weller 
at fr.weller@our-lady.org. 

RAPIDS CATHOLIC YOUTH SUMMER TRIPS .. .for our 
high school and middle school students. CrossWoods 
Adventure Cam (June 22-27) is open to grades 5-12 and 
will cost $600. Our Steubenville-Rochester Retreat (July 
11-13) is open to grades 812 and will cost $400.
"Fundraising opportunities will be available to offset the
cost of attendance. Please use the links below to
reserve your spot with a $100 deposit: Adventure
Camp:
h ttps://ra pidscatho I ic. reg fox. com/rapids-catholic­
adventu re-camp-2025
Steubenville Rochester:
https://rapidscatholic.regfox.com/rapids-catholic-
steubenville-2025

A FUNDRAISER to help support the youth attending will 
be held at Rocky Rococo on Wednesday, Jan. 29, 11 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m. See the enclosed flier for instructions.

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS ... 
Ron Peters, Geri Laska, Sylvia Weiler, 
Evlyn Dobbs, Rich Hamus, Penny 
Junemann, Viola Joosten 

CHURCH SUPPORT - JAN 12 

Adult Envelopes 
Offertory 

$1030.00 
$ 403.25 

If you want a 2024 contribution statement, 
contact Barb Ziebell - Phone: 435-3792, Text: 
715-459-8247, Email: zeke@tznet.com

Please remember St. Philip Church when 

making out a will or in your 

estate planning. 

*************************************** 

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME AT 
ST. PHILIP. CURRENT PARISHIONERS SHOULD 

CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE WITH ANY 
ADDRESS OR PHONE CHANGES. 435-3286. 

*************************************** 

Catholic Radio - Relevant Radio 93.9 FM 
or the free Relevant Radio App 

The Serenity Grief Support Group will meet at St. 
Vincent de Paul Gathering Space on Monday, 
January 20, 1 :00 p.m. 

JANUARY 22IS DAY OF PRAYER AND PENANCE 
FOR PROTECTION OF THE UNBORN. Though the 
1973 Roe v. Wade decision declaring a right to abortion 
was overturned by the US Supreme Court in 2022, many 
states' laws are hostile to preborn children. So our pro-, 
life prayers and efforts are just as important as ever. 

·.Respef¼
Life� 

8thStreet Thank you for 

Auto supporting our 
4390 8th Street South 

Wisconsin Rapids 

715-421-1630
1 

fax: 715-421-1395 

www.Bthstreetauto.com 

sponsors! We pray 
• for our sponsor, their
families, and business.


